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THE SOCIAL SCIENCES C A B L E : ftOCKFOUNO. NCW YORK 

T C L l P H O N C í C O L U M f t U t S-S&OO 

September 12, 1960 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora 

The Rockefeller Foundation, as you may know, has for the 
past several years provlded assistance to a number of scholars dolng 
research on problema of fundamental importance in the field of legal 
and political phllosophy. Mr. Stanley H. Rosen of Penn State Univ., 
has applied to the Foundation for assistance under this program—a 
brief description of irtiich is enclosed—to enable him to carry out 
the research set forth in the attaohed statement, 
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I ironder if you nould be willing to give us your frank 
judgment of this research proposal and of Mr. Ros en" s 
capacity for imaginative and original scholarship. Since our pro-* 
gram is quite limited, we are especially anxious to know whether the 
acholar in question has given evidence of genuine research ability 
in the past and is likely to carry the present study to successful 
completion. 

I look forward to heeuring from you at your convenience. 

Sincerely yours, 

^~~XJ t^yé^^J 
Kenneth W. Thompson 

Director 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Bryn Uawr College 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr# Permsylvania 
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